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(Presented by the Chair of the Working Group)

In response to the request made by CEPCIDI during its 176 regular meeting, held January 24, 2012, to examine the advisability of holding an online “design meeting” for science and technology (Phase III of FEMCIDI Programming Schematic Flowchart (document CEDCIDI/doc.963/10), the Working Group is pleased to recommend the following:

1. To hold an online the design meeting in science and technology in the framework of the Inter-American Committee on Science and Technology (COMCYT), and the incorporation of the Permanent Specialized Committees (CENPES) in Phase III of the Schematic Flowchart, in accordance in the proposal included in the appendix of this report. 

Regarding this, the Working Groups considers that for the proper functioning of the online meeting in science and technology, and in response to the concerns expressed by delegations during the 176 regular CEPCIDI meeting, which were also considered at meetings of the Working Group, the CENPES be included in Phase II of the FEMCIDI structure so that, once the CENPES concludes its technical review, submits its recommendations to the project profiles to the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (MB/IACD).  This would be done prior the meeting of design of the program.
The justification and analysis of this proposal is detailed in document CEPCIDI/GT/FORCIDI/doc.53/12 rev. 1 prepared by the Secretariat. 

It is important to highlight that as part of this Working Group’s mandates, it is still pending the review of the transition process for FEMCIDI.  This will be based on the recommendations presented by member states and the Secretariat in compliance with resolution CEPCIDI/RES.175/10.  In this regard, it is appropriate to note that the adjustments to the FEMCIDI structure proposed in the area of science and technology will be considered by the Working Group as part of the mentioned mandate, in order to define if its application should be extended to other sectors  

Agustín Vásquez Gómez

Alternate Representative El Salvador

Chair of the CEPCIDI Working Group to Strengthen CIDI and its organs

Link to the suggested changes to Phase III of the Programming Schematic Flowchart of the Structure of FEMCIDI:  .pdf version
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(Proposal considered by the Working Groups in its meetings held February 6 and 16, 2012)
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